
Groveland Recreation Committee 

Minutes 

 

Meeting Date:  3/17/15      Date of Approval: ________________ 

 

Call To Order:  A regular meeting of the Groveland Recreation Committee was held at 

Veasey Park in Groveland, MA on March 17, 2015.  The meeting convened at 7:35 pm. 

 

Members of the Board in attendance were: 

 

Pam Blaquiere  Mike Houghton Todd Newton 

Alease Hunt  Erin Pinkham  Erin Merrill  Doug Demers 

 

Approval of Minutes:  February 10, 2015 meeting minutes were read and approved. 

 

Finances:  Pam provided current financial numbers, account is in good standing 

 

Business: 

 

1. Master Plan Discussion – each member should compile a list of activities, 

events, and physical items that the Rec Committee should consider including 

in a master plan to be developed. 

2. Basketball wrap-up – equipment still being collected/turned in. Propose 

discussion with town about letting after-school sports in to school gyms 

before 5:30 at Bagnall.  Referees were good, may look to set up payment plan 

with them next year. Considering moving t-shirt purchase to Team & League 

Outfitters where they can purchase their own reversible shirt that can be worn 

multiple years, and dropping price $10 to accommodate that. 

3. Softball discussion – registration has been slow.  Perhaps because of the price 

increase. Down 10% in registrations from last year. One team for each age 

group is currently registered. Dan working on the field, still need to evaluate 

equipment needs. Uniforms being ordered next week. 

4. Pines update – not much going on, new fields not operational this year 

5. Groveland Day update – none at this time, next meeting on that scheduled for 

May. 

6. New Business – April 15
th

 is cutoff for Softball Registrations, so make PayPal 

deposit then. 

 

Adjournment:  May 12, 2015 at Veasey were fixed as the place & date of the next 

meeting and the March 17, 2015 meeting was adjourned at 8:03 pm. 

 

 


